
Dear Chair and Committee Members,

As a law abiding gun owner and concealed carry license holder, I strongly disagree with this legislation and I would implore you to 
reject this as nonsense.  This bill would do nothing to  restrict gun crime or violence, it would only affect law abiding gun owners by 
limiting where and when they could carry for protection.  I challenge you to justify this action to your constituents by supporting the 
proposed legislation with statistics.  You will find that there are not any support this legislation because law abiding concealed 
carrying gun owners are not the problem!

Sincerely
Jeff Bonebrake


